Imposing Decency The Politics Of Sexuality
And Race In Puerto Rico 1870 1920 American
Encountersglobal Interactions
Getting the books Imposing Decency The Politics Of Sexuality And Race In
Puerto Rico 1870 1920 American Encountersglobal Interactions now is not type
of challenging means. You could not by yourself going with books accretion or
library or borrowing from your contacts to open them. This is an very easy
means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online publication
Imposing Decency The Politics Of Sexuality And Race In Puerto Rico 1870 1920
American Encountersglobal Interactions can be one of the options to accompany
you later than having extra time.
It will not waste your time. undertake me, the e-book will extremely proclaim
you supplementary business to read. Just invest little grow old to edit this
on-line broadcast Imposing Decency The Politics Of Sexuality And Race In
Puerto Rico 1870 1920 American Encountersglobal Interactions as skillfully as
evaluation them wherever you are now.

Debating Pornography Andrew Altman
2018-12-07 Since the sexual
revolution of the 1960s, debates over
pornography have raged, and the
explosive spread in recent years of
sexually explicit images across the
Internet has only added more urgency
to these disagreements. Politicians,
judges, clergy, citizen activists,
and academics have weighed in on the
issues for decades, complicating
notions about what precisely is at
stake, and who stands to benefit or
be harmed by pornography. This volume
takes an unusual but radical approach
by analyzing pornography
philosophically. Philosophers Andrew
Altman and Lori Watson recalibrate
debates by viewing pornography from
distinctly ethical platforms -namely, does a person's right to
produce and consume pornography
supersede a person's right to protect
herself from something often violent
and deeply misogynistic? In a forand-against format, Altman first

argues that there is an individual
right to create and view pornographic
images, rooted in a basic right to
sexual autonomy. Watson counteracts
Altman's position by arguing that
pornography inherently undermines
women's equal status. Central to
their disagreement is the question of
whether pornography truly harms women
enough to justify laws aimed at
restricting the production and
circulation of such material. Through
this debate, the authors address key
questions that have dogged both those
who support and oppose pornography:
What is pornography? What is the
difference between the material
widely perceived as objectionable and
material that is merely erotic or
suggestive? Do people have a right to
sexual arousal? Does pornography, or
some types of it, cause violence
against women? How should rights be
weighed against consequentialist
considerations in deciding what laws
and policies ought to be adopted?
Bolstered by insights from philosophy
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and law, the two authors engage in a
reasoned examination of questions
that cannot be ignored by anyone who
takes seriously the values of freedom
and equality.
The Cambridge History of America and
the World: Volume 2, 1812–1900
Kristin Hoganson 2021-11-30 The
second volume of The Cambridge
History of America and the World
examines how the United States rose
to great power status in the
nineteenth century and how the rest
of the world has shaped the United
States. Mixing top-down and bottom-up
perspectives, insider and outsider
views, cultural, social, political,
military, environmental, legal,
technological, and other veins of
analysis, it places the United
States, Indigenous nations, and their
peoples in the context of a rapidly
integrating world. Specific topics
addressed in the volume include
nation and empire building, interIndigenous relations, settler
colonialism, slavery and statecraft,
the Mexican-American War, global
integration, the antislavery
international, the global dimensions
of the Civil War, overseas empirebuilding, state formation,
international law, global capitalism,
border-crossing movement politics,
technology, health, the environment,
immigration policy, missionary
endeavors, mobility, tourism,
expatriation, cultural production,
colonial intimacies, borderlands, the
liberal North Atlantic, US-African
relations, Islamic world encounters,
the US island empire, the greater
Caribbean world, and transimperial
entanglements.
Obeah and Other Powers Diana Paton
2012-04-13 This collection looks at
Caribbean religious history from the
late 18th century to the present
including obeah, vodou, santeria,
candomble, and brujeria. The
contributors examine how these

religions have been affected by many
forces including colonialism, law,
race, gender, class, state power,
media represenation, and the academy.
American Encounters Jose Limon
1999-11-10 The idea of crossing the
border between the United States and
what award-winning anthropologist
José Limón calls "Greater Mexico" has
always conjured images of racial
hostility and exclusion. Through
literature, film, song, and dance,
American Encounters explores an
alternative history of attraction and
desire between the U.S. and Greater
Mexico, offering a vision of hope for
the future.
The Lettered Barriada Jorell A.
Meléndez-Badillo 2021-10-29 In The
Lettered Barriada, Jorell A.
Meléndez-Badillo tells the story of
how a cluster of self-educated
workers burst into Puerto Rico's
world of letters and navigated the
colonial polity that emerged out of
the 1898 US occupation. They did so
by asserting themselves as citizens,
producers of their own historical
narratives, and learned minds.
Disregarded by most of Puerto Rico's
intellectual elite, these workers
engaged in dialogue with
international peers and imagined
themselves as part of a global
community. They also entered the
world of politics through the
creation of the Socialist Party,
which became an electoral force in
the first half of the twentieth
century. Meléndez-Badillo shows how
these workers produced, negotiated,
and deployed powerful discourses that
eventually shaped Puerto Rico's
national mythology. By following
these ragtag intellectuals as they
became politicians and statesmen,
Meléndez-Badillo also demonstrates
how they engaged in racial and gender
silencing, epistemic violence, and
historical erasures in the fringes of
society. Ultimately, The Lettered
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Barriada is about the politics of
knowledge production and the tensions
between working-class intellectuals
and the state. Duke University Press
Scholars of Color First Book Award
recipient
Queer Ricans Lawrence La FountainStokes 2009-07-13 Exploring cultural
expressions of Puerto Rican queer
migration from the Caribbean to New
York, Philadelphia, Chicago, and San
Francisco, Lawrence La FountainStokes analyzes how artists have
portrayed their lives and the
discrimination they have faced in
both Puerto Rico and the United
States. Highlighting cultural and
political resistance within Puerto
Rico’s gay, lesbian, bisexual, and
transgender subcultures, La FountainStokes pays close attention to
differences of gender, historical
moment, and generation, arguing that
Puerto Rican queer identity changes
over time and is experienced in very
different ways. He traces an arc from
1960s Puerto Rico and the writings of
Luis Rafael Sánchez to New York City
in the 1970s and 1980s (Manuel Ramos
Otero), Philadelphia and New Jersey
in the 1980s and 1990s (Luz María
Umpierre and Frances NegrónMuntaner), and Chicago (Rose Troche)
and San Francisco (Erika López) in
the 1990s, culminating with a
discussion of Arthur Avilés and
Elizabeth Marrero’s recent dancetheater work in the Bronx. Proposing
a radical new conceptualization of
Puerto Rican migration, this work
reveals how sexuality has shaped and
defined the Puerto Rican experience
in the United States.
Puerto Rico Nancy Morris 1995
"Explores how local political elites
have shaped Puerto Rican identity
during almost a century of US
involvement. Traces Island's
political trajectory in its relations
with US (pt. 1), and reproduces
verbatim interviews with selected

political leaders toidentify elements
that contribute to Puerto Ricans'
sense of nationhood (pt. 2).
Concludes that, despite pervasiveness
of US cultural norms and the pressure
to assimilate, Puerto Rican identity
remains resilient to this day (pt.
3)"--Handbook of Latin American
Studies, v. 58.
Before Porn Was Legal Elizabeth
Heineman 2011-08-15 Struggling to
survive in post–World War II Germany,
Beate Uhse (1919–2001)—a former
Luftwaffe pilot, war widow, and young
mother—turned to selling goods on the
black market. A self-penned guide to
the rhythm method found eager buyers
and started Uhse on her path to
becoming the world’s largest erotica
entrepreneur. Battling restrictive
legislation, powerful churches, and
conservative social mores, she built
a mail-order business in the 1950s
that sold condoms, sex aids, selfhelp books, and more. The following
decades brought the world’s first
erotica shop, the legalization of
pornography, the expansion of her
business into eastern Germany, and
web-based commerce. Uhse was only one
of many erotica entrepreneurs who
played a role in the social and
sexual revolution accompanying
Germany’s transition from Nazism to
liberal democracy. Tracing the
activities of entrepreneurs,
customers, government officials, and
citizen-activists, Before Porn Was
Legal brings to light the profound
social, legal, and cultural changes
that attended the growth of the
erotica sector. Heineman’s innovative
readings of governmental and industry
records, oral histories, and the
erotica industry’s products uncover
the roots of today’s sexual
marketplace and reveal the indelible
ways in which sexual expression and
consumption have become intertwined.
Gender, Sexuality, and Power in Latin
America Since Independence William E.
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French 2007 Integrates gender and
sexuality into the main currents of
historical interpretation concerning
Latin America.
Sex and the City Philip Hubbard
2019-06-04 This title was first
published in 2000: Prostitution has
always played a crucial symbolic role
in the definition of moral and sexual
standards and, as such, the figure of
the prostitute has been paradigmatic
in the history of the sex and the
city. Focusing on the geographies of
female prostitution in Western
societies, this book explores the
nature of sites of sex work and the
ways they shape the lives of
prostitutes (and their clients). In
so doing, the book aims not simply to
present a static "mapping" of sex
work, but seeks to highlight how
these public and private ssites are
struggled over, with prostitutes
often resisting the strategies of
social and legal control designed to
regulate their working practices. The
book consequently engages with a
number of contemporary debates in
social, cultural and gender geography
surrounding the importance of public
and private spaces in producing (and
reproducing) gender, sex and bodily
identities.
Imposing Decency Eileen Findlay 1999
The interrelationship between
sexuality and national identity
during Puerto Rico’s transition from
Spanish to U.S. colonialism.
Straights James Joseph Dean
2014-08-01 Since the Stonewall Riots
in 1969, the politics of sexual
identity in America have drastically
transformed. It’s almost old news
that recent generations of Americans
have grown up in a culture more
accepting of out lesbians and gay
men, seen the proliferation of LGBTQ
media representation, and witnessed
the attainment of a range of legal
rights for same-sex couples. But the
changes wrought by a so-called “post-

closeted culture” have not just
affected the queer
community—heterosexuals are also in
the midst of a sea change in how
their sexuality plays out in everyday
life. In Straights, James Joseph Dean
argues that heterosexuals can neither
assume the invisibility of gays and
lesbians, nor count on the assumption
that their own heterosexuality will
go unchallenged. The presumption that
we are all heterosexual, or that
there is such a thing as ‘compulsory
heterosexuality,’ he claims, has
vanished. Based on 60 in-depth
interviews with a diverse group of
straight men and women, Straights
explores how straight Americans make
sense of their sexual and gendered
selves in this new landscape,
particularly with an understanding of
how race does and does not play a
role in these conceptions. Dean
provides a historical understanding
of heterosexuality and how it was
first established, then moves on to
examine the changing nature of
masculinity and femininity and, most
importantly, the emergence of a new
kind of heterosexuality—notably, for
men, the metrosexual, and for women,
the emergence of a more fluid
sexuality. The book also documents
the way heterosexuals interact and
form relationships with their LGBTQ
family members, friends,
acquaintances, and coworkers.
Although homophobia persists among
straight individuals, Dean shows that
being gay-friendly or against
homophobic expressions is also
increasingly common among straight
Americans. A fascinating study,
Straights provides an in-depth look
at the changing nature of sexual
expression in America. Instructors:
PowerPoint slides for each chapter
are available by clicking on the
files below. Introduction Chapter 1
Chapter 2 Chapter 3 Chapter 4 Chapter
5 Chapter 6
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Toward a Feminist Theory of the State
Catharine A. MacKinnon 1989 This book
presents MacKinnon's powerful
analysis of politics, sexuality, and
the law from the perspective of
women. Using the debate over Marxism
and feminism as a point of departure,
MacKinnon develops a theory of gender
centered on sexual subordination and
applies it to the state.
Women, Creole Identity, and
Intellectual Life in Early Twentiethcentury Puerto Rico Magali RoyFéquière 2004 This work attempts to
cast new light on the Generacion del
Treinta, a group of Creole
intellectuals who situated themselves
as the voice of a new cultural
nationalism in Puerto Rico. Through a
feminist lens, it focuses on the
interlocking themes of nationalism,
gender, class and race.
Sexual Health, Human Rights and the
Law World Health Organization
2015-06-17 This report demonstrates
the relationship between sexual
health, human rights and the law.
Drawing from a review of public
health evidence and extensive
research into human rights law at
international, regional and national
levels, the report shows how states
in different parts of the world can
and do support sexual health through
legal and other mechanisms that are
consistent with human rights
standards and their own human rights
obligations.
The Great Woman Singer Licia FiolMatta 2017-01-13 Licia Fiol-Matta
traces the careers of four iconic
Puerto Rican singers—Myrta Silva,
Ruth Fernández, Ernestina Reyes, and
Lucecita Benítez—to explore how their
voices and performance style
transform the possibilities for
comprehending the figure of the woman
singer. Fiol-Matta shows how these
musicians, despite seemingly
intractable demands to represent
gender norms, exercised their

artistic and political agency by
challenging expectations of how they
should look, sound, and act. FiolMatta also breaks with
conceptualizations of the female pop
voice as spontaneous and intuitive,
interrogating the notion of "the
great woman singer" to deploy her
concept of the "thinking voice"—an
event of music, voice, and listening
that rewrites dominant narratives.
Anchored in the work of Lacan,
Foucault, and others, Fiol-Matta's
theorization of voice and gender in
The Great Woman Singer makes
accessible the singing voice's
conceptual dimensions while revealing
a dynamic archive of Puerto Rican and
Latin American popular music.
Yankee Don't Go Home! Julio Moreno
2004-07-21 In the aftermath of the
1910 Mexican Revolution, Mexican and
U.S. political leaders, business
executives, and ordinary citizens
shaped modern Mexico by making
industrial capitalism the key to
upward mobility into the middle
class, material prosperity, and a new
form of democracy--consumer
democracy. Julio Moreno describes how
Mexico's industrial capitalism
between 1920 and 1950 shaped the
country's national identity,
contributed to Mexico's emergence as
a modern nation-state, and
transformed U.S.-Mexican relations.
According to Moreno, government
programs and incentives were central
to legitimizing the postrevolutionary
government as well as encouraging
commercial growth. Moreover, Mexican
nationalism and revolutionary
rhetoric gave Mexicans the leverage
to set the terms for U.S. businesses
and diplomats anxious to court Mexico
in the midst of the dual crises of
the Great Depression and World War
II. Diplomats like Nelson Rockefeller
and corporations like Sears Roebuck
achieved success by embracing Mexican
culture in their marketing and
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diplomatic pitches, while those who
disregarded Mexican traditions were
slow to earn profits. Moreno also
reveals how the rapid growth of
industrial capitalism, urban economic
displacement, and unease caused by
World War II and its aftermath
unleashed feelings of spiritual and
moral decay among Mexicans that led
to an antimodernist backlash by the
end of the 1940s.
Sexual Violence during War and Peace
J. Boesten 2014-04-16 Using the
Peruvian internal armed conflict as a
case study, this book examines
wartime rape and how it reproduces
and reinforces existing hierarchies.
Jelke Boesten argues that effective
responses to sexual violence in
wartime are conditional upon profound
changes in legal frameworks and
practices, institutions, and society
at large.
The Anarchy of Empire in the Making
of U.S. Culture Amy Kaplan 2002 The
US has always imagined that its
identity as a nation is insulated
from violent interventions abroad, as
if a line between domestic and
foreign affairs could be neatly
drawn. This text argues that such a
distinction has been illusory at
least since the war with Mexico in
the mid-19th century.
Pornography and Public Health Emily
F. Rothman 2021-08-10 Pornography,
also known as sexually explicit
material intended to cause sexual
arousal, has been hailed by many as a
growing public health crisis.
Multiple states have now passed
resolutions declaring pornography a
harm to individual and collective
health for inciting epidemics of
sexual assault, human trafficking,
and compulsive use. But research on
the impact of pornography reveals a
complicated story behind the
straightforward narrative of abuse,
including the repression of sex
positive materials in the pursuit of

pornographic containment. Pornography
and Public Health uses a rigorous
evidence-based approach to explore
the positive and negative effects of
pornography on public health,
revealing how pornography came to be
considered a public health crisis
despite the lack of US governmental
support. While pornographic content
varies widely, this book provides a
holistic overview of the people who
view pornography, what they are most
likely to see, how content has
changed over time, and how these
changes appear to influence some
users. Each chapter explores
controversies related to important
subtopics in pornography scholarship
including aggression, body image, and
problematic use, as well as
acknowledging the benefits that porn
and porn literacy can provide in some
contexts. Drawing on meticulous
research and close readings of the
available data, Emily F. Rothman
explores the implications of existing
evidence for practice and policy and
offers meaningful guidance for public
health scholars interested in
understanding, and resolving, one of
the most complicated issues in health
and human behavior of our time. With
unique academic insights, Pornography
and Public Health avoids moralizing
to argue that we can take steps to
minimize possible harms from
pornography while simultaneously
protecting sexual liberty and
promoting respect for pornography
performers.
Articles of Faith Ronojoy Sen
2018-10-16 Examining the
constitutional and legal foundations
of the place of religion in India,
Articles of Faith studies the
relationship between religion and
state. It closely analyses the
decisions of the Supreme Court from
the 1950s on Articles 25–30 of the
Indian Constitution, as well as other
relevant laws and constitutional
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provisions. The book discusses the
Supreme Court’s interpretation of the
constitutional right to freedom of
religion and its influence on the
discourse of secularism and
nationalism. While examining the role
of the Court in defining and
demarcating religion as well as
religious freedom, practices, and
organizations, this volume also
highlights important issues such as
interpretative traditions and legal
doctrines developed by the judiciary
over the years. This new edition has
an expanded and revised introduction,
which looks at the new literature on
secularism and religious
jurisprudence, both in India and
other secular democracies. It also
includes an afterword, which examines
recent landmark judgments on religion
by the Supreme Court of India, such
as the one on triple talaq.
Silencing Race I. Rodríguez-Silva
2012-10-19 Silencing Race provides a
historical analysis of the
construction of silences surrounding
issues of racial inequality,
violence, and discrimination in
Puerto Rico. Examining the ongoing
racialization of Puerto Rican
workers, it explores the 'classmaking' of race.
Puerto Ricans in the Empire Teresita
A. Levy 2014-12-01 Most studies of
Puerto Rico’s relations with the
United States have focused on the
sugar industry, recounting a tale of
victimization and imperial abuse
driven by the interests of U.S. sugar
companies. But inPuerto Ricans in the
Empire, Teresita A. Levy looks at a
different agricultural sector,
tobacco growing, and tells a story in
which Puerto Ricans challenged U.S.
officials and fought successfully for
legislation that benefited the
island. Levy describes how smallscale, politically involved,
independent landowners grew most of
the tobacco in Puerto Rico. She shows

how, to gain access to political
power, tobacco farmers joined local
agricultural leagues and the leading
farmers’ association, the Asociación
de Agricultores Puertorriqueños
(AAP). Through their affiliation with
the AAP, they successfully lobbied
U.S. administrators in San Juan and
Washington, participated in
government-sponsored agricultural
programs, solicited agricultural
credit from governmental sources, and
sought scientific education in a
variety of public programs, all to
boost their share of the tobacco-leaf
market in the United States. By their
own efforts, Levy argues, Puerto
Ricans demanded and won inclusion in
the empire, in terms that were
defined not only by the colonial
power, but also by the colonized. The
relationship between Puerto Rico and
the United States was undoubtedly
colonial in nature, but, as Puerto
Ricans in the Empire shows, it was
not unilateral. It was a dynamic,
elastic, and ever-changing
interaction, where Puerto Ricans
actively participated in the economic
and political processes of a
negotiated empire.
Split Decisions Janet Halley
2008-04-21 Janet Halley argues that
the law and politics of sexuality
involve deeply contested and clashing
realities and interests. We can
understand some, but not all, of
these conflicting stakes through
feminism.
Daughters of the Stone Dahlma LlanosFigueroa 2009-09-01 Finalist for the
PEN/Robert Bingham Fellowship for
Writers It is the mid-1800s. Fela,
taken from Africa, is working at her
second sugar plantation in colonial
Puerto Rico, where her mistress is
only too happy to benefit from her
impressive embroidery skills. But
Fela has a secret. Before she and her
husband were separated and sold into
slavery, they performed a tribal

imposing-decency-the-politics-of-sexuality-and-race-in-puerto-rico-1870-1920-american-encountersglobal-interactions

7/12

Downloaded from
photographybyverdi.com on August 8,
2022 by guest

ceremony in which they poured the
essence of their unborn child into a
very special stone. Fela keeps the
stone with her, waiting for the
chance to finish what she started.
When the plantation owner approaches
her, Fela sees a better opportunity
for her child, and allows the man to
act out his desire. Such is the
beginning of a line of daughters
connected by their intense love for
one another, and the stories of a
lost land. Mati, a powerful healer
and noted craftswoman, is grounded in
a life that is disappearing in a
quickly changing world. Concha,
unsure of her place, doesn't realize
the price she will pay for rejecting
her past. Elena, modern and educated,
tries to navigate between two
cultures, moving to the United
States, where she will struggle to
keep her family together. Carisa
turns to the past for wisdom and
strength when her life in New York
falls apart. The stone becomes
meaningful to each of the women,
pulling them through times of crisis
and ultimately connecting them to one
another. Dahlma Llanos-Figueroa shows
great skill and warmth in the telling
of this heartbreaking, inspirational
story about mothers and daughters,
and the ways in which they hurt and
save one another.
Gender and Slave Emancipation in the
Atlantic World Pamela Scully
2005-09-13 This groundbreaking
collection provides the first
comparative history of gender and
emancipation in the Atlantic world.
Bringing together essays on the
United States, Brazil, Cuba, Puerto
Rico, West Africa and South Africa,
and the Francophone and Anglophone
Caribbean, it shows that emancipation
was a profoundly gendered process,
produced through connections between
race, gender, sexuality, and class.
Contributors from the United States,
Canada, Europe, the Caribbean, and

Brazil explore how the processes of
emancipation involved the re-creation
of gender identities—the production
of freedmen and freedwomen with
different rights, responsibilities,
and access to citizenship. Offering
detailed analyses of slave
emancipation in specific societies,
the contributors discuss all of the
diverse actors in emancipation:
slaves, abolitionists, free people of
color, state officials, and slave
owners. Whether considering the
construction of a postslavery
masculine subjectivity in Jamaica,
the work of two white U.S.
abolitionist women with the
Freedmen’s Bureau after the Civil
War, freedwomen’s negotiations of
labor rights in Puerto Rico, slave
women’s contributions to the slow
unraveling of slavery in French West
Africa, or the ways that Brazilian
abolitionists deployed
representations of femininity as
virtuous and moral, these essays
demonstrate the gains that a gendered
approach offers to understanding the
complex processes of emancipation.
Some chapters also explore theories
and methodologies that enable a
gendered reading of postslavery
archives. The editors’ substantial
introduction traces the reasons for
and patterns of women’s and men’s
different experiences of emancipation
throughout the Atlantic world.
Contributors. Martha Abreu, Sheena
Boa, Bridget Brereton, Carol
Faulkner, Roger Kittleson, Martin
Klein, Melanie Newton, Diana Paton,
Sue Peabody, Richard Roberts, Ileana
M. Rodriguez-Silva, Hannah Rosen,
Pamela Scully, Mimi Sheller, Marek
Steedman, Michael Zeuske
The Routledge Companion to Sexuality
and Colonialism Chelsea Schields
2021-05-21 Unique in its global and
interdisciplinary scope, this
collection will bring together
comparative insights across European,
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Ottoman, Japanese, and US imperial
contexts while spanning colonized
spaces in Latin America, the
Caribbean, Africa, the Indian Ocean,
the Middle East, and East and
Southeast Asia. Drawing on
interdisciplinary perspectives from
cultural, intellectual and political
history, anthropology, law, gender
and sexuality studies, and literary
criticism, The Routledge Companion to
Sexuality and Colonialism combines
regional and historiographic
overviews with detailed case studies,
making it the key reference for upto-date scholarship on the intimate
dimensions of colonial rule.
Comprising more than 30 chapters by a
team of international contributors,
the Companion is divided into five
parts: Directions in the study of
sexuality and colonialism
Constructing race, controlling
reproduction Sexuality in law
Subjects, souls, and selfhood
Pleasure and violence. The Routledge
Companion to Sexuality and
Colonialism is essential reading for
students and researchers in gender,
sexuality, race, global studies,
world history, Indigeneity, and
settler colonialism.
The Sexual Question Paulo Drinot
2020-03-12 Exploring the links
between sexuality, society, and state
formation, this is the first history
of prostitution and its regulation in
Peru. Scholars and students
interested in Latin American history,
the history of gender and sexuality,
and the history of medicine and
public health will find Drinot's
study engaging and thoroughly
researched.
Baseball As Mediated Latinidad
Jennifer Domino Rudolph 2020-05-12
Analyzing Latino baseball players,
masculinity, and American
nationalism, Rudolph sheds new light
on the ambivalence of mainstream
America towards Latin/o culture.

Almost Citizens Sam Erman 2018-11-30
Tells the tragic story of Puerto
Ricans who sought the post-Civil War
regime of citizenship, rights, and
statehood but instead received racist
imperial governance.
Beneath the Fault Line J. Herbie
DiFonzo 1997 DiFonzo's study focuses
mainly on the cultural trend toward
acceptance. Although he uses formal
records such as law texts, statutes,
and the decisions of trial and
appellate courts, his primary sources
are the popular presses of the time,
with their opinions, criticisms, and
even parodies of divorce and divorce
legislation.
Tuning Out Blackness Yeidy M. Rivero
2005-06-15 Tuning Out Blackness fills
a glaring omission in U.S. and Latin
American television studies by
looking at the history of Puerto
Rican television. In exploring the
political and cultural dynamics that
have shaped racial representations in
Puerto Rico’s commercial media from
the late 1940s to the 1990s, Yeidy M.
Rivero advances critical discussions
about race, ethnicity, and the media.
She shows that televisual
representations of race have belied
the racial egalitarianism that
allegedly pervades Puerto Rico’s
national culture. White performers in
blackface have often portrayed
“blackness” in local television
productions, while black actors have
been largely excluded. Drawing on
interviews, participant observation,
archival research, and textual
analysis, Rivero considers
representations of race in Puerto
Rico, taking into account how they
are intertwined with the island’s
status as a U.S. commonwealth, its
national culture, its relationship
with Cuba before the Cuban Revolution
in 1959, and the massive influx of
Cuban migrants after 1960. She
focuses on locally produced radio and
television shows, particular
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television events, and characters
that became popular media icons—from
the performer Ramón Rivero’s use of
blackface and “black” voice in the
1940s and 1950s, to the battle
between black actors and television
industry officials over racism in the
1970s, to the creation, in the 1990s,
of the first Puerto Rican situation
comedy featuring a black family. As
the twentieth century drew to a
close, multinational corporations had
purchased all Puerto Rican stations
and threatened to wipe out locally
produced programs. Tuning Out
Blackness brings to the forefront the
marginalization of nonwhite citizens
in Puerto Rico’s media culture and
raises important questions about the
significance of local sites of
television production.
Righteous Propagation Michele
Mitchell 2005-10-12 Between 1877 and
1930--years rife with tensions over
citizenship, suffrage, immigration,
and "the Negro problem--African
American activists promoted an array
of strategies for progress and power
built around "racial destiny," the
idea that black Americans formed a
collective whose future existence
would be determined by the actions of
its members. In Righteous
Propagation, Michele Mitchell
examines the reproductive
implications of racial destiny,
demonstrating how it forcefully
linked particular visions of gender,
conduct, and sexuality to collective
well-being. Mitchell argues that
while African Americans did not agree
on specific ways to bolster their
collective prospects, ideas about
racial destiny and progress generally
shifted from outward-looking remedies
such as emigration to inward-focused
debates about intraracial
relationships, thereby politicizing
the most private aspects of black
life and spurring race activists to
calcify gender roles, monitor

intraracial sexual practices, and
promote moral purity. Examining the
ideas of well-known elite reformers
such as Mary Church Terrell and W. E.
B. DuBois, as well as unknown members
of the working and aspiring classes,
such as James Dubose and Josie Briggs
Hall, Mitchell reinterprets black
protest and politics and recasts the
way we think about black sexuality
and progress after Reconstruction.
American Empire and the Politics of
Meaning Julian Go 2008-02-22 When the
United States took control of the
Philippines and Puerto Rico in the
wake of the Spanish-American War, it
declared that it would transform its
new colonies through lessons in selfgovernment and the ways of Americanstyle democracy. In both territories,
U.S. colonial officials built
extensive public school systems, and
they set up American-style elections
and governmental institutions. The
officials aimed their lessons in
democratic government at the
political elite: the relatively small
class of the wealthy, educated, and
politically powerful within each
colony. While they retained ultimate
control for themselves, the Americans
let the elite vote, hold local
office, and formulate legislation in
national assemblies. American Empire
and the Politics of Meaning is an
examination of how these efforts to
provide the elite of Puerto Rico and
the Philippines a practical education
in self-government played out on the
ground in the early years of American
colonial rule, from 1898 until 1912.
It is the first systematic
comparative analysis of these early
exercises in American imperial power.
The sociologist Julian Go unravels
how American authorities used
“culture” as both a tool and a target
of rule, and how the Puerto Rican and
Philippine elite received, creatively
engaged, and sometimes silently
subverted the Americans’ ostensibly
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benign intentions. Rather than
finding that the attempt to
transplant American-style democracy
led to incommensurable “culture
clashes,” Go assesses complex
processes of cultural accommodation
and transformation. By combining rich
historical detail with broader
theories of meaning, culture, and
colonialism, he provides an
innovative study of the hidden
intersections of political power and
cultural meaning-making in America’s
earliest overseas empire.
We Are Left without a Father Here
Eileen J. Suárez Findlay 2014-12-03
We Are Left without a Father Here is
a transnational history of working
people's struggles and a gendered
analysis of populism and colonialism
in mid-twentieth-century Puerto Rico.
At its core are the thousands of
agricultural workers who, at the
behest of the Puerto Rican
government, migrated to Michigan in
1950 to work in the state's sugar
beet fields. The men expected to earn
enough income to finally become
successful breadwinners and fathers.
To their dismay, the men encountered
abysmal working conditions and pay.
The migrant workers in Michigan and
their wives in Puerto Rico soon
exploded in protest. Chronicling the
protests, the surprising alliances
that they created, and the Puerto
Rican government's response, Eileen
J. Suárez Findlay explains that
notions of fatherhood and domesticity
were central to Puerto Rican populist
politics. Patriarchal ideals shaped
citizens' understandings of
themselves, their relationship to
Puerto Rican leaders and the state,
as well as the meanings they ascribed
to U.S. colonialism. Findlay argues
that the motivations and strategies
for transnational labor migrations,
colonial policies, and worker
solidarities are all deeply gendered.
The Sexual Politics of Meat (20th

Anniversary Edition) Carol J. Adams
2010-05-27 >
Democracy to Come Fred Dallmayr 2017
In this book Fred Dallmayr lays the
groundwork for a new understanding of
democracy. He argues that democracy
is not a stable system anchored in a
manifest authority (like monarchy),
but is sustained by the recessed and
purely potential rule of the
"people". Hence, democracy has to
constantly reinvent itself,
resembling theologically a creatio
continua. Like one of Calder's
mobiles, democracy for him involves
three basic elements that must be
balanced constantly: the people,
political leaders, and policy goals.
Where this balance is disrupted,
democracy derails into populism,
Bonapartism, or messianism. Given
this need for balance, democratic
politics is basically a "relational
praxis." In our globalizing age,
democracy cannot be confined
domestically. Dallmayr rejects the
idea that it can be autocratically
imposed abroad through forced regime
change, or that the dominant Western
model can simply be transferred
elsewhere. In this respect, he
challenges the equation of democracy
with the pursuit of individual or
collective self-interest, insisting
that other, more ethical conceptions
are possible and that different
societies should nurture democracy
with their own cultural resources.
Providing examples, he discusses
efforts to build democracy in the
Middle East, China, and India
(respectively with Islamic, Confucian
and Hindu resources). In the end,
Dallmayr's hope is for a "democracy
to come", that is, a cosmopolitan
community governed not by hegemonic
force but by the spirit of equality
and mutual respect.
The Near Northwest Side Story Gina
Perez 2004-10-04 "An original and
significant contribution to Puerto
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Rican, Latino, and Latin American
studies, drawing on the perspective
of ordinary men and women. Gina
Pérez's fine work is based on
intensive research in two distant but
interconnected places, conducted by a
perceptive and sensitive observerparticipant, herself immersed in two
languages, cultures, and nations.
Clearly written and cogently argued,
her book will be of great interest to
students of migration, ethnicity, and
gender."—Jorge Duany, author of The
Puerto Rican Nation on the Move:
Identities on the Island and in the
United States "In this fresh,
textured, original, multi-sited
ethnography, Pérez traces the
changing ways that Puerto Ricans have
experienced poverty, displacement,
and discrimination, and how they
imagine and build deeply rooted but
transnational lives through the
extended families, dense social
networks, and meaningful communities.
Pérez exposes the limits of
citizenship for racialized
minorities; the contradictory,
constrained agency in community
mobilizations and urban uprisings;
and the often-failed promise of
transnational migration as a place to
build a counter-hegemonic political
space."—Brett Williams, Professor of
Anthropology, American University
"This is a fascinating account of
transnational migration as survival
strategy, one bound up in kin,
region, and economic
restructuring."—Vicki L. Ruiz, author
of From Out of the Shadows
Feminism, the Family, and the
Politics of the Closet Cheshire
Calhoun 2000-09-07 Feminism, the
Family, and the Politics of the
Closet is about placing sexual
orientation politics within feminist
theorizing. It is also about defining
the central political issues

confronting lesbians and gay men. The
book brings the study of lesbians
from the margins of feminist theory
to the center by critiquing the
analytic frameworks employed within
feminist theory that renders
invisible lesbians' difference from
heterosexual women. This book also
outlines the basic features of
lesbian and gay subordination by
exploring the differences between
heterosexual dominance and gender and
race relations. Throughout, Calhoun
aims to re-center lesbian and gay
politics away from concerns with
sexual regulations and toward concern
with the displacement of gays and
lesbians from the public sphere of
visible citizenship and from the
private sphere of romance, marriage,
and family.
Worker in the Cane Sidney Wilfred
Mintz 1974 Worker in the Cane is both
a profound social document and a
moving spiritual testimony. Don Taso
portrays his harsh childhood, his
courtship and early marriage, his
grim struggle to provide for his
family. He tells of his radical
political beliefs and union activity
during the Depression and describes
his hardships when he was blacklisted
because of his outspoken convictions.
Embittered by his continuing poverty
and by a serious illness, he
undergoes a dramatic cure and becomes
converted to a Protestant revivalist
sect. In the concluding chapters the
author interprets Don Taso's
experience in the light of the
changing patterns of life in rural
Puerto Rico. This is the absorbing
story of Don Taso, a Puerto Rican
sugar cane worker, and of his family
and the village in which he lives.
Told largely in his own words, it is
a vivid account of the drastic
changes taking place in Puerto Rico,
as he sees them.
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